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Local students attend Gulf Island Journey Program

NAME, a student at SCHOOL from HOMETOWN traveled to Dauphin Island, Ala. to learn about Gulf Coast plants, animals, and the ecosystem through Dauphin Island Sea Lab’s Gulf Island Journey Program.


NAME came to the Dauphin Island Sea Lab for the Gulf Island Journey. HE/SHE spent time in classrooms studying creatures such as plankton, dissecting sharks, and trawling on DISL’s 65-foot boat, the R/V Alabama Discovery.


This Gulf Island Journey camper had the once-in-a-lifetime opportunity to witness the birth of two Southern Atlantic Stingrays while seining at Airport Saltmarsh on Dauphin Island. This experience was truly memorable for all of the participants and educators.


For more information on the Dauphin Island Sea Lab or any of its programs, visit its website at www.disl.org.

